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To whom it may concern,
 
I'm writing from Neil Kelly asking you to make significant changes to the draft solar report. There was very poor
 public process that led to a very poor draft report. The report characterizes the solar industry as "well-supported"
 and "relatively robust" without defining what is meant by a "robust" industry. The report also makes
 recommendations to end net metering and phase out Energy Trust incentives without providing a full understanding
 of how solar is valued or what above-market costs might be. As a private citizen I value net metering and the
 Energy Trust incentives that move this industry forward. I even hope to see enhanced support of the solar industry
 as solar power is a critical component to a robust national security system and disaster prevention. The tone and
 content of their draft solar report are inaccurate and the current draft will not be helpful to the legislature.
Sincerely,
Anna
 

Anna Hilbruner
Building Auditor
HOME PERFORMANCE  I  SOLAR
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